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Voting by mail is safe and ensures that all legally eligible Oregonian’s are able to cast 

their vote. To mandate otherwise is unconstitutional and unamerican. As a healthcare 

professional, voting by mail is the only way my voice and vote is heard, I am not 

always available on actual voting day to stand in line and cast an in person ballot. 

This situation is not unique to me or even Oregonian’s, as many voters can’t take 

time off work to vote, aren’t able bodied, etc. Voting in person on one select day is an 

archaic way to ensure voter suppression occurs and that the people’s voice is 

diminished. This should not even be a discussion we are having. KEEP VOTING BY 

MAIL LEGAL IN OREGON.  


